
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The members of the Cecil Fire Company, in conjunction with the Mayor and Council are pleased 
to announce the approval of the Cecil Fire Company Fire Station Renovations. The renovations 
will include a total rebuild of the administration portion of the Fire Station to accommodate the 
current and future needs of our firefighters, including a certified training room, sleeping 
quarters, administrative offices, and updated technology. The engine bay renovations will 
include door replacement, lighting and electrical upgrades. 
  
The project will begin this month and is expected to be completed in the first quarter of 
2021. The officers and members of the Cecil Fire Company wish to thank the Mayor and Council 
of Monroe Township for their dedicated support throughout the design process. 
   
As Monroe Township continues to grow, the renovations to the Cecil Fire Station will 
ensure the continued fire protection that the Cecil Fire Company provides everyday with state-
of-the-art facilities.   
 


